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Ottawa, 3rd January, 1912.

Referring to your letter of the 3rd November last in

reference to the establishment of telephone connection between

the office of the Indian Agent at Mistawasis, Sask., with Leask

on the onadian Northern Adilway line, I would request to be

 it fommed as to whether any decision in the matter has been

arrived at by your Department.

Your obedient servant,

Pwhiaan

Asst. Deputy and Secretary

The Secretary,

Department of Public works,

Ottawa, Ont.

pt. of Indian & Northern affairs, Letterbook,

18 December 1911 - 3 January 1912, (R.G. 10, Volume 536)

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES DUBLIQUES

CANT


